
Archbishop  O´Brien  explains
background  for  Archdiocese  of
Baltimore  schools  consolidations,
planning
In  advance  of  the  March  4  release  of  the  Consolidation  Plan  and  Report  for
archdiocesan schools, Archbishop Edwin F. O´Brien sat down with Catholic Review
associate publisher/editor Christopher Gunty to discuss the process that led to the
decisions, and the ramifications. Click here to read the Q & A
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